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Please Join Us 
on April 22, 2017 
for a special day of 
celebration. 
 
 

March 6, 2017 
 
Dear Haverford Parents: 
 
There are many unique things we love about Havertown and Haverford Township.  And one 
fundamental element includes family-friendly community events that benefit us all.  It is 
springtime and we are looking forward to another great day for our annual Twilight 5K Run 
& Walk and One Mile Challenge. The event is scheduled for Saturday April 22, 2017, and 
there are three special reasons to participate in this year's Twilight Run event: 
 

(1) In memory of Jane Greenspun. A share of the proceeds from this year's 
Twilight Run and Walk are being dedicated to the Jane McConnell Greenspun Memorial 
Technology Grant.  Jane Greenspun was the Director of Technology for the Haverford 
Township School District where she worked for the past 23 years.  Jane was a unique 
presence in Haverford Schools, a person with a genuine desire to help. She left an 
indelible mark on the district, and this Grant, in her memory, will continue to support our 
creative and dedicated students for many years to come. 
 
(2) A 10-Year Celebration of Community.  This is the 10th Annual "Running" of 
this unique community event, and we are recognizing and celebrating the efforts of our 
community and thanking all of those who have participated over the last 10 years. 
 
(3) It is more than a run.  To recognize the contributions of Jane Greenspun to our 
School District, and to celebrate 10 Years of Support from our community this year's 
event will be more than just a run.  Please stop by - even if you don't plan to run or walk - 
to enjoy the extra events and activities we have planned. 

 
Across the country, school districts are cutting back.  Options are disappearing and the 
creative outlets for students and teachers alike are fading, but not so in Haverford Township.  
We live in a community that supports its schools, a community that works together to 
enhance the learning environment for all of our students. 
 
Since our inception in 2004, we have awarded over 180 grants that include innovative 
projects like:  "One School, One Book”, author visits and academic assemblies, robotics 
courses, math and reading learning centers, Manoa Morning News, Chestnutwold’s TV 
Station, the Artist in Residence programs, audio books, 3D printing, and more! 
 
To our knowledge, our annual Twilight 5K Run & Walk and One Mile Challenge is the only 
race in our area that not only provides a fun-filled afternoon for the family, but also supports 
local business, and helps strengthen our community, with a town-wide "after-race" event.  
Something we call "Party on the Town." 
 
We are asking for your support for the event and hope you will be a "2017 family 
participant" in our Twilight 5K Run & Walk and One Mile Challenge. We truly appreciate any 
support you can provide, and hope to see you on race day, April 22, 2017! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Steve Durfee / President 

 



 

2017 Sponsor Package 

Twilight 5K Run/ 
One Mile Kid Challenge 

     Saturday April 22, 2017 5:00 p.m. 
 

The Haverford Township School District Education Foundation is the result of the vision of local 
community leaders & volunteers who wished to enhance the school district's curriculum and 
educational activities with privately-funded enrichment programs. To date, over $310,000 has been 
distributed or earmarked under our on-going Empowerment and Mini Grant programs.  Since our 
inception in 2004, we have awarded over 180 grants that include innovative projects like: "One School, 
One Book”, author visits and academic assemblies, robotics courses, community gardens, Art in the 
Classroom, math and reading learning centers, Yoga Kids, Best Buddies, Manoa Morning News, 
Chestnutwold’s TV Station, the Artist in Residence programs, audio books, 3D printing, and more! 

 
Each year, we present our Twilight 5K Run and One Mile Kid Challenge as a community event 
and fundraiser to benefit the Foundation’s grant programs.  We need your support for this 
year’s Run and for our programs! 

 
I would like to support the foundation’s education mission at the below level: 

 
□   Summa Cum Laude - $5,000* 
□   Magna Cum Laude - $2,500* 
□   Cum Laude - $1,000* 
□   Merit Scholar - $500* 
□   Honor Roll- $250 or “Party on the Town” supporter 
□   Honorable Mention - $150 
□   I cannot be a sponsor. Please accept my donation of $_______ 

 
Name:___________________________________________________________________________ 
                                           (As you wish to be listed on the sponsor board/T-shirts) 
 
 
Contact Name: _______________________________________________________________________________  
 
Address:  _______________________________________________________________________________  
 
Phone:  _______________________________________________________________________________  
 
Email: _______________________________________________________________________________  
   (your email will only be used for foundation business) 
 
___ Please send my donor thank you by email so all of my gift can go to programming not postage 
 

* Donors giving $500 and above, please email a “clean” black and white logo to 
info@HaverfordEdFoundation.org 

** For inclusion on the T-shirt please respond by April 10, 2017. 
 

Questions?  Please contact us at info@HaverfordEdFoundation.org or 610-853-5900 ext. 4555 
Please return to:  Haverford Township School District Education Foundation 

P. O. Box 788, Havertown, PA 19083 
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